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Questions 2-5 and 7 

As no policy is currently in place, no carbon limits have been reached in the last year or 
prior, and no changes have been made to SFO operations as a result. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 

Yours sincerely 
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